
 

Everything You Need to Know about 

Your Give A Gobble Volunteer Shift 
 

 

WHEN SHOULD I ARRIVE?  Please arrive 10 minutes prior to your shift for a brief overview from staff 

WHERE SHOULD I PARK?  Please park in the public works lot south of the food shelf’s main parking lot (on 

the other side of the fence) 

WHERE DO I GO? Please come to the front door and a staff member will greet you 

WHAT SHOULD I WEAR? Comfortable shoes and attire.  Food Shelf aprons will be available. Some of the 

volunteers will be outside. Please dress appropriately for that possibility. 

HOW DOES IT WORK? We are expecting 500 families! The market area will have several tables full of all 

the fixings for a fabulous Thanksgiving Feast. Volunteers will shop our market creating meal kits. Neighbors 

will check in in the parking lot and wait in their car for a completed kit to be brought to them.  

WHAT WILL MY GROUP DO? We have 8 volunteers scheduled per shift. Some volunteers will be packing 

meal kits. The other volunteers will bring completed kits out to waiting cars 

WHAT DO I NEED TO DO BEFORE I ARRIVE? 

1. Read and sign (or be prepared to sign) our Volunteering During COVID Agreement (please do not 

come to volunteer if you are experiencing any symptoms of the flu or COVID-19, or have had 

contact with someone with a positive test in the last 14 days) 

2. Eat. Due to safety concerns surrounding our small space, we will not be able to offer food to the 

volunteers. Bottled water will be available.  

Thank you again for volunteering at the Give A Gobble Market! As you can see, a lot of thought and planning 

go into this event and we could not execute any of it without your support.  

If you have any further questions or concerns, please contact deb@whitebearfoodshelf.org or by phone at 

(651) 407-5310. 

Thank you! 

mailto:deb@whitebearfoodshelf.org

